
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Memorandum re: Request for Inputs/Comments on the draft DENR
Memorandum Order (DMO) "Prescribing the Reportorial Requirements for the
Submission of all Forest Revenue Collection"
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FOREV FMB <forev.fmb@gmail.com> Fri, Sep 3, 2021 at 1:19 PM
To: car@denr.gov.ph, r3@denr.gov.ph, r8@denr.gov.ph, r1@denr.gov.ph, r2@denr.gov.ph, r4a@denr.gov.ph, DENR Mimaropa
Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, r5@denr.gov.ph, DENR Region 6 <r6@denr.gov.ph>, r10@denr.gov.ph,
r11@denr.gov.ph, DENR XII - ORED <red_reg12@yahoo.com>, LPDD Region Nine <lpddr9@gmail.com>,
rpao.denr13@gmail.com, ncr_ored@yahoo.com, reddenr7@yahoo.com, Denrone Ored <denr1ored@yahoo.com>, Yahoo
<oredr3@yahoo.com>, red_reg5@yahoo.com, LPDD DENR IV-A <lpdd.4a@gmail.com>, denrncrored@gmail.com
Cc: Forest Investment Development Division <fmb.fidd@gmail.com>, kathleen marasigan <kqmarasigan@gmail.com>, Danelyn
Delos Reyes <dtdelosreyes.fidd@gmail.com>, fnlavapie@gmail.com

Dear All,

This is a gentle follow-up on our request for your inputs/comments on the draft DMO amending DMO 2004-01 as well as the
names and email addresses of your representatives for a consultation meeting to be scheduled. It is suggested to have one
(1) representative from the regional level and one (1) representative from one of your CENROs, and PENROs. Kindly send
your inputs and names and email addresses of your identified representatives to this email, forev.fmb@gmail.com.

Attached is the Memorandum dated 23 August 2021 re: Request for Inputs/Comments on the draft DENR Memorandum
Order (DMO) "Prescribing the Reportorial Requirements for the Submission of all Forest Revenue Collection" and DMO
2004-01 for your reference.

Thank you and keep safe!

Regards,
FIDD-Forest Revenue Development Section
Forest Management Bureau
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

On Tue, 24 Aug 2021 at 10:59, FOREV FMB <forev.fmb@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Ma'am/Sir,


Good day!


In line with the on-going formulation of a draft DENR Memorandum (DMO) "Prescribing the Reportorial Requirements for
the Submission of all Forest Revenue Collection" amending DMO 2004-01, we are writing to request for your inputs and
comments of the draft DMO. 


We have attached copies of the Memorandum dated 23 August 2021, which includes the draft DMO, and DMO 2004-01
for your reference. 


Kindly disregard the date of submission indicated in the memorandum and send your inputs and comments to this Office
on or before 31 August 2021 instead.


For information and appropriate action, please.


Thank you and best regards.




-- 









Confidentiality Note: The information contained on this message is 

confidential and is protected by law. An unauthorized copying of this 

message or unauthorized distribution of the information contained herein is 

prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient or if you have received 

this e-mail in error, please contact the sender and delete this message. 
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Thank you for your cooperation.




-- 
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